From: I

Sent: 29 March 2023 14:29
To: Geri Gohin

Subject: FW: 2022/5583/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Geri

See email below for your information

Kind Regards

Planning Assistant
Community Services
Supporting Communities

Telephone: | NN

2nd Floor
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

From: bryony heard

Sent: 29 March 2023 14:06

To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2022/5583/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

| am Bryony Heard
Address :

Bryony Heard

27 Redington road,
flat 4

NW3 7QY

| am a home owner and resident of this conservation area where the Red Frog Association looks after this. Asitis
clear now we must work hard to protect the natural habitat for our carbon sequestion, plant and animal life
wherever we can and Hampstead has rigorously pursed the protection of its natural habitat.



With regards to the case 2022/5583/P - It has been brought to my attention that the building of the 5 outhouses on
what was once mostly unbuilt on land is clearly a breach of this conservation areas code and is a greedy land grab .
Itis also not what was agreed to so to this end please put a stop to this immediately.

Our property was turned down permission to build a tiny room (which would have gained us an extra space in our
modest flat for our children to move in) on our roof terrace due to this conservation of landscape, architecture and
potential light pollution so | do not see how this had been permitted!

Please be in touch if you would like more information on this issue

Regards

Bryony Heard



